NIGHT

AT THE
w MUSEUM

BCGEU members in the Victoria area are
invited to spend some time with the new
BCGEU president Stephanie Smith and
members of the Provincial Executive. Here’s
a chance to meet other union members,
BCGEU leaders, and visit the Modern
History Gallery at the Royal BC Museum.

RSVP by email before November 4 (include
the number of people who will be coming):
NightAtTheMuseum@bcgeu.ca
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